
We are delighted to announce that a significant majority
of our Cohort 1 students have expressed interest in
continuing with the top-up year! This is fantastic news for
all of us, as it not only highlights our commitment to
furthering your education but also underscores the
strength and success of our programme. The
overwhelming interest in this opportunity speaks volumes
about the value you are finding in your studies, and we are
excited to continue supporting you on this journey. We
wish you all the best in your future endeavours and we
look forward to hosting your graduation next year!
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A FULL HOUSE AT OUR HARROW CAMPUS!

We recently held a heartfelt
farewell event for our
Cohort 1 students,
celebrating their
achievements and marking
the end of their journey
with us. Several students
were awarded certificates
of recognition for their
outstanding efforts. Some
students shared reflections
on their time at the
academy, expressing
gratitude for the skills and
knowledge gained. 

FAREWELL TO OUR COHORT 1!

Pictured above are some of our C1
 students as they received their certificates.

We are thrilled to welcome back our Cohort 2
students for their final academic year, where
they’ve seamlessly returned to their studies
with enthusiasm. We are proud to announce
that the continuation rate for our Cohort 2
students from year 1 to year 2 is an impressive
88%.  Our Harrow campus is now buzzing with
both Cohort 2 and Cohort 3 students, creating
a warm and vibrant community. We look
forward to another year of growth and
achievement with our incredible students!

Pictured above is one of our C1 students talking about her
experience at LCKA
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We're excited to announce the growth of our academic
and professional services teams at LCK Academy! 
Namees Ibrahim has joined as our new Head of
Programme, furthermore, we have an additional two
new starters:

Head of HR
Finance Manager

We're confident their expertise will enhance our
programmes and support our continued success!

OUR TEAMS ARE GROWING!

Pictured above is our new
Head of Programme, Mr
Namees Ibrahim!

https://youtu.be/vuVAT5ob1Ko

